

New York, 7 November 2012

Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that there will be an informal meeting of the plenary to hear a briefing by the Secretary-General on the impact of the recent storm on Friday, 9 November 2012, at 10 a.m. in Conference Room 4 (NLB). Member States are invited to participate at the ambassadorial level.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of my highest consideration.

Vuk Jeremić

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York